
Hello I am Jake and I am the chief Reporter.
Hello I am Micah and I am a Reporter.
Hello I’m Ella and I do designing and I.T.
Hi I’m Polly and I do designing and I.T.
Hi I’m Jack and I am Head of illustrations.
Hi my name is Alexander and I am 8 years old and I am a photographer
I’m Ava and I am the editor-in-chief. I type out all the paragraphs for all to read. 

The Barrington barrel is going to be a               newsletter and is for 

Our Team:BARRINGTON BARREL

If you see any news, which you think we should report on, let us know.

A man walks into a pet shop, and asks for a dozen bees,
the clerk carefully counts 13 bees out onto the counter
That’s one too many the man exclaims
It’s a freebee! 

If you didn’t find that funny then that’s too bad ☹
Thank you hope you enjoy woo hoo 

A SUPER funny joke 

Adults, Children, and StaffFunny



Your daily dose of comics

The Barrington Buddies were announced, these include…

Sophie- Emerald              Fern – Diamond                Ruby – Diamond 
            Ava (me!)- Diamond        Lily – Diamond            Ollie – Diamond

Ben & Jet
Last week, Ben and Jet the local police dogs came for a
quick visit to one of our assemblies.
We asked a lot of question about the dogs And we got to
stroke them when we left the hall to go outside for break

Moving Classrooms!
Due to the burst pipe Diamond and Emerald have had to move classroom to get it
fixed. Since Diamond are the smallest class, they can comfortably fit into our
library. Emerald have moved into Topaz which is our spare classroom where
interventions happen and after school clubs. 😊 

Aarohi’s amazing Indian festival ! 
Our very own Aarohi and her parents thought what they could do
to raise money for our school and raised a whopping great £763!!

The Chickens have been named!
Summer, Ginger, Biscuit and Phoebe!
They may look the same, but really they are very different in any way!

Have you heard?BARRINGTON BARREL



Boring bits 
for adults BARRINGTON BARREL

UK Parliament Week
Week commencing 6th November is UK Parliament Week
and both Emerald and Diamond are taking part in this
initiative to learn about democracy and how our
government works. We have a Q&A organised with
Richard Holden MP attending school on Thursday 9th
November to talk to the children.

6th-10th
Nov

10th, 17th
& 24th
Nov

13th- 17th
Nov

17th Nov

18th Nov

PE kit

Volunteers
needed

Please
support

Football League Matches
Our Year 5&6 Team are playing at Parkside on Friday
10th, 17th & 24th November. Miss Hepple and Mr Clarke
are arranging transport with parents so please help out if
you can to ensure our team can take part.

War Week & Anti-Bullying Week (All LZs)
Both fall in week commencing 13th November and there
are numerous events and activities planned for each
Learning Zone.

Lamb Sale Fundraising Event (Community)
The lamb sale is taking place at St. John’s Chapel Mart on
Saturday 18th November. Thank you to Donna Coates for
organising the event on behalf of The Friends of Stanhope
Barrington.

Egyptian Workshop for Diamond LZ
The rescheduled workshop by Durham University is taking
place on Friday 17th November and is FREE of charge.

(letter to
follow)



Boring bits 
for adults BARRINGTON BARREL

Parade of Light for Light Up the Dale (Community)
We are working collaboratively with the Light Up the Dale
team, our local church and music groups to enhance the
event on Friday 24th November 2023. Our children will all
be making a light source and we intend to have a parade
of light from the school at 5pm to talk walk down to the
Christmas Tree in Stanhope. More details to follow but
please keep the date free to support this important
community event -thank you!

22nd Nov

23rd Nov

24th Nov
5pm

27th Nov
-1st Dec

21st Nov PE kit

Practise
smiles :)

(letter to
follow)

Please
support

Handball Festival for Emerald and Diamond
This festival is taking place here at school on Tuesday
21st November.

Music Workshop for Ruby LZ
Kema Kay (a renowned rapper) is working with the Ruby
LZ on Wednesday 22nd November. Kema has worked with
us before and the workshop will be phenomenal.

Change of Date for Individual Photos (All LZs)
Due to the building work and logistical nightmare of trying
to keep the school running we have had to change the
date of the individual photos. Photos will now be taken on
Thursday 23rd November and we have been guaranteed
that they will be back in time for Christmas.

Parent/Carer Appointments (All LZs)
Will take place week commencing 27th November 2023.


